
		

	

 	
Dear	
	
NDSCS	applied	and	received	funding	through	the	Coronavirus	Aid,	Relief,	and	Economic	Security	(CARES)	
Act	which	provides	direct	grants	to	students	for	emergency	relief.	
	
We	are	looking	forward	to	having	you	on	campus	for	the	Technical	Skills	Session	in	August.		NDSCS	has	
chosen	to	utilize	the	CARES	Act	funding	to	cover	your	housing	and	dining	charges	for	this	session.		You	
will	receive	the	funds	for	your	housing	and	dining	directly	from	the	fund	and	will	need	to	pay	that	
amount	on	your	NDSCS	account	if	you	are	staying	on	campus	or	reimburse	yourself	for	expenses	you	paid	
out	of	pocket.	
	
If	you	have	any	questions,	please	contact	me	at	701-671-2191.	
	
Stay	safe	WILDCATS.	
	


